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RECENT HAPPENINGS  
 
NEW ONLINE VIDEOS: For brief ex-
planations of several advanced fea-
tures, new videos are available on our 
web site. In each, I’ll guide you through 
options that include Dental Implants, 
TMJ Therapy, Sleep Dentistry, and Ad-
vanced Technology as well as an in-
structional video on easy Flossing 
techniques. Access these by going to 
the bottom of our Home page at:  

WhereLastingSmilesBegin.com 
 

SPONSORSHIPS: We are pleased to 
continue our community support 
through Shelby Township Parks & 
Recreation. Two upcoming events are: 
  k MAY 14: Princess Fantasy Fun Night 
  k AUG. 14-15: Annual Art Fair 
 
BREATHE EASY: In addition to PPE 
adherence for patient and staff safety, 
our office has gone a step further. Our 
advanced air filtration encompasses 
our entire HVAC using UV devices with 
additional air filtration devices in treat-
ment rooms.  
 
NEW PATIENTS WELCOME: We are al-
ways happy to accept new smiles and 
greatly appreciate your recommenda-
tions to friends and family! 

Spring 2021 
 
Dear Patient, 
 
We are excited for the coming year with the blooms of Spring, 
warmer weather and (hopefully) a return to being closer.  
 
We continue to adhere to a strict infection control protocol. 
Our patients have felt confident in our commitment to these 
measures and in referring friends and family for a safe, comfort-
able experience.  
 
Patients also appreciate our advanced imaging technology, 
which is beneficial for revealing once-obscured areas of con-
cern. Through this, we are often able to reduce treatment 
requirements, optimize comfort, and reduce healing time. 
 
Just a reminder to take extra good care of your oral health. A 
healthy mouth is a research-proven asset to your overall health 
and supports the immune system.  
 
Be committed to your at-home oral hygiene routine, regular 
dental check-ups and cleanings, and limit acidic and sweet 
foods and beverages. 
 
As always, thank you for entrusting the health and appearance 
of your smile to our care. 

 

Dr. Ban Barbat & Team 
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